
CLASS IN NATURE 

ŞEHİT UZMAN ÇAVUŞ İLKOKULU



OPEN 

CLASS



We started in winter



We had  

meetings.



Yağmur,an architect and

her friends,a volunteer

group, designed our open

class.



The carpenters began

to raise our open class

on the 19th of June.



They tried to

finish the

construction

before

Öztürk,former

principal, left.



They worked under the hot 

sun.



They worked

hard.



And finished the construction in 

two weeks.



Now our kids and teachers use it as 

a class.


